
The Vascular Anomalies Center team at Children’s Hospital Boston recently 

became aware of three cases of Wilms Tumor in young patients with CLOVES 

syndrome.  While Wilms tumor has been associated with some overgrowth related 

disorders, such as Beckwith-Wiedemann Syndrome, it is a new finding in patients 

with CLOVES syndrome.   

 

Our recommendation for Wilms tumor screening is serial ultrasounds performed 

every three months up to age 8 years after which there is not thought to be any 

increased risk of developing Wilms tumor.  

 

Questions may be addressed to your child’s pediatrician or to the Vascular 

Anomalies Center, Children’s Hospital Boston, at 617-355-5226.   


